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Child safety seat check in Auburn on Wednesday

(KLZA)-- The Southeast Safety for Kids coalition and the Southeast District
Health Department will be hosts of a car seat check up in partnership with Kids
of HIS Kingdom on Wednesday, September 21st from 3:30 PM to 5:30 PM.

To participate call 402-414-2460 to make an appointment time or drive up that
day to Kids of HIS Kingdom at 1320 20th St in Auburn.

The day will offer free checks by nationally-certified child passenger safety
technicians. Low-cost child safety seats will be available to replace seats as needed
and as determined by the child passenger safety technicians. Free gifts for
participating children are being provided by Blayne Behrends State Farm,
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